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high cost credit survey

Dear participant, 
Thank you for agreeing to take part in our research into high cost credit usage in Wales. The survey you have agreed to complete is being undertaken by Beaufort Research who are working on behalf of the Young Foundation, a charity that conducts social research with the aim of reducing inequality across society.
In these times of austerity, many more people are finding it difficult to manage their finances. We would like to understand the impact this has had on the financial situation of the population of Wales by asking you a few questions on how you have managed your money in recent years. 
Our work will be made public and may be used in future reports. However, your responses to the survey are completely anonymous. Any information you provide will be kept completely confidential and maintained in a secure manner. No one but the interviewer will know how you answered the questions. 
Your taking part in the High Cost Credit Survey is completely voluntary. This means you do not have to participate if you don’t want to. The interview should take around 30 minutes to complete and you will receive a £5 gift card for taking part. 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this research, you can contact the project leader, Victoria Boelman on 02089806263.
Thank you for your help with our research, 
The Young Foundation
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